BOARD BRIEFS
MAY 22, 2018

The following information contains highlights from the May 22, 2018 Readington Board of Education
meeting. For complete minutes from this meeting, please check the district website on or about June
13, 2018.

Superintendent’s Report

+ Dr. DeFabiis reported that there were no HIB incidents to report.

¢+ The 2017-2018 Governor’s Educator of the Year award honorees and this year’s retirees were recog-
nized.

Finance/Facilities

+ Tuition contracts were approved for non-resident staff members’ children to attend Readington Township
Schools for the 2018-2019 school year.

+ Resolutions for participation in joint transportation services for the 2018-2019 school year with The Som-
erset County Educational Services Commission and The Hunterdon County Educational Services Com-
mission were adopted.

+ A Shared Services Agreement for transportation services with Branchburg Township School District was
approved.

¢ An agreement with Maschio’s Trucking, LLC was approved to provide temperature controlled delivery ser-
vices for the 2018-2019 school year.

Education /Technoloqgy

¢ Curricula were adopted for the 2018-2019 school year.

+ The following field trips were approved: Branchburg Sports Complex (HBS Grade 5) and Hionis Green-
houses (RMS/HBS/WHS Life Skills Classes).

+ The following RMS fundraisers were approved to benefit the Music Department: Scrip Gift Cards, Show-
case of Music, and Birthday/Holiday Grams.

+ Social Studies textbooks for Grades 6 and 8 were accepted.

Personnel

+ The following appointments were ratified: Lisa Murrison (TBS Special Education Aide) and Christine Klim
(TBS Special Education Aide).

+ The resignation of Matthew Hamma (Database/SIS Administrator) was rescinded.

+ The following appointments were approved for the 2018-2019 school year: Matthew Hamma (Database/
SIS Administrator); Kirsli Spinks (Network/Database Support Technician); and Doreen Harris (Confidential
Secretary to the Superintendent).

+ The following retirement was acknowledged with appreciation for her years of service: Deborah
VandeRydt (WHS Grade 2 Teacher).

+ The following resignation was accepted: Sandra Corbett (TBS Grade 2 Teacher).

¢ Aresolution was approved adopting and approving the terms, stipulations and conditions of the 2017-
2020 Negotiated Agreement by and between the Board and the Readington Township Education Associ-
ation.

+ Allison Lovering and Jose Fernandez were approved as technology summer support staff for the period
July 1, 2018 through August 31, 2018.

Communications
One policy and one regulation were approved for second reading and adopted.
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The next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 12, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the Board of
Education meeting room located at Holland Brook School. Please review the agenda that will be posted on
Friday, June 8, 2018, and consider attending.



